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AGM
Acting President Ian Stimson chaired the meeting. There was no nomination for the position of Secretary and since under the constitution people are elected for a period of two years there were no elections held.

The financial report showed considerable expenditure most directed at AMMPT museum activities. The major item of expenditure was for the transport to Western Australia of a Christie Theatre Organ given to AMMPT by the Theatre Organ Society of Victoria. This was the first such organ imported into the country and Western Australia in 1927. Some of what was sent to AMMPT such as church organ ranks of pipes, which were not part of the original organ, and the storage container can sold in due course.
PERTH HERITAGE WEEKEND DAYS
AMMPT accepted the invitation to make a contribution to this year’s annual event. It was decided to present a film show covering aspects of Perth’s distant and more recent cinema and television history and heritage together with a display of photos from our archives that depicted the old Picture Palaces that existed in the CBD from the late 1800s to the 1990s. Thanks to Keith Rutherford who headed up the event which included considerable work in making up three one hour film sessions and display boards with 107 digital prints from the AMMPT photographic library. Graham Kahn helped Keith host the weekend and Ken McKay provided some publicity and promotional video for the event. It is reported that the public enjoyed the presentation and a number of recommendations have been made to improve any AMMPT involvement in future years.
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Above are some of the members of the public who visited the AMMPT Perth Heritage Weekend exhibition. 
NEW MEMBERS
A warm welcome to new members Damon Staples, Jan and Greg Harper. We look forward to your involvement with AMMPT.
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NEWS FROM SUNSET MUSEUM
On Tuesday 7th November volunteers arrived at the Sunset Hospital site to see the part construction of a barbed wire fence around the building that contains the AMMPT Museum. By the time the Tuesday work session had concluded the fence was completely erected. Entrance to the building is now via the front door instead of the more convenient back door which is next to the new car park. One benefit is that security for the museum collection has been increased and access now requires both a security code and door key. Consideration was being given to AMMPT installing its own window security system to supplement the existing monitored internal building security alarm and this may now not be necessary.
The photograph below courtesy of Keith Rutherford commemorates fence construction and allows Sunset volunteers to wish all a Merry Christmas and prosperous New Year. Left to right are Gerry Voutsinas, John Fuhrmann, Graham Kahn, Beth Mckechnie, Shauna Deane, Ian Stimson, Barry Goldman, Roy Mudge and Graeme Lacey. The photo has been doctored to protect the innocent. Read the signs carefully.
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     CLASSICS OF THE SILVER SCREEN                                                                               


              GRAND CYGNET CINEMA                                                                                 


  WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 23rd   10.00AM


                “STRICTLY BALLROOM”


The next AMMPT Classics of the Silver Screen presentation will be the 1992 Australian musical romantic comedy film Strictly Ballroom which was directed by Baz Luhrmann. The plot revolves around a maverick dancer who risks his career by performing an unusual routine to challenge the ballroom establishment and sets out to succeed with a new partner. Starring Paul Mercurio, Tara Morice and Bill Hunter the film budget was $3 million and had box office takings of $80 million. Strictly Ballroom is based on a critically acclaimed 1984 stage play originally written by Luhrmann and fellow students while studying at the National Institute of Dramatic Arts in Sydney
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